
Summer 1 

Expedition

   Sharing our Learning 
Journey



Come and see what we have been learning so 
far this term… 

● We would love to invite parents, carers, grandparents and other family members 
into school next week to spend some time looking through your child’s (grandchild) 
work from this half term 

● It will also be an opportunity for them to practise talking about what they have 
learnt so far this term and what they feel most proud of 

● We know that the more we talk about learning, the more it will stick and go into our 
long term memory 

● We also thought that it would be a good time to explain how we learn in expedition 
and will go through it all so parents understand it too 



Come and see what we have been learning so 
far this term… 

● This session is open to any family members as we understand that parents work 
and cannot always make it to sessions during the school day.. However, we will try 
and do another session next term, where the children share their work from the 
second half of half term. We will get these dates out after half term so that any 
parents who are unable to attend this half term, may be able to attend next half 
term 

● Please let your child’s Teacher know if there are specific times that work better for 
you and we can try and accommodate this next time where possible 



Days and Times… 

Tuesday 23rd May Wednesday 24th May Thursday 25th May Friday 26th May

Crew McGlone 11.00

Crew Welburn 2.30

Crew Godley 2.30

Crew Marsh 2.30

Crew Robson 2.30

Crew FE 2.30

Crew Thompson 2.30

Crew Pashley 2.30

Crew Shields 2.30



We can’t wait to see 
you… 


